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Dear Choral Director,  

Enclosed is an application for the 2008 CCN Vocal Scholarship competition sponsored 
by the Concert Chorale of Nashville.  We have increased the first-place award to $1,000 
and have added a second-place award of $500. We hope you will make your outstanding 
graduating senior singers aware of this opportunity and encourage their participation.  

The winner of last season's $500 scholarship was Miss Charlotte Sublett of David 
Lipscomb High School.  Miss Sublett is now enrolled at the Wheaton College in Illinois, 
pursuing a degree in music with a vocal emphasis.  

To learn more about Concert Chorale of Nashville (CCN) and to hear samples of our 
performances, please visit our website at www.concertchoraleofnashville.org  

Feel free to contact us with any questions or comments.  

Sherry Hill Kelly 
CCN Director/Founder 
373-5170 or 476-9775 (cell) 
skconducts@msn.com    

OR   

David M. Ford 
CCN Vocal Scholarship coordinator 
356-1045 or 497-8133 (cell) 
dmfsings@aol.com  
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